
Stakeholder Comments – Price Performance Analysis 
 

 

Submitted By Representative Date Submitted 

Paul Nelson 
213-444-9349 
 

California Large Energy 
Consumers Association 
(CLECA) 

July 3, 2019 

 

CLECA appreciates the CAISO reviewed CLECA’s concern about the possible pricing impacts that can 

occur when Reliability Demand Response Resources (RDRR) are inserted into the bid stack and then are 

dispatched prior to remaining economic-based demand response programs.  CLECA understands that 

the CAISO is prioritizing the Price Performance Initiative for issues that are currently occurring and do so 

more frequently than RDRR.  CLECA is encouraged that, per the presentation, CAISO will consider the 

RDRR issue in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


